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Our President-of-the-Month Aggie Kee welcomed members Richard 

Malooly, Ray McMullen, Matt Martinez, Manuel Baca, and Ralph 

Mendez to this morning’s meeting.  Guests today included Mike 

Tanaka of the South Hills-Covina club visiting us as our Club 

Counselor (Member Development and Retention) and Eddie King and 

Zach from Isaiah’s Rock.  Division 35 Lt.-Governor Anna Wu joined us 

for her official visit to our club.  Aggie led us in our Pledge of 

Allegiance; Eddie King, this morning’s Invocation; Richard, our Patriotic Song. 

 
ROTATION OF MONTHLY PRESIDENTS – 2017-2018 

 
October 2017 – Ray McMullen 
     November 2017 – Richard Malooly 
          December 2017 – Aggie Kee 
               January 2018 – Dick Clippinger 
                    February 2018 - OPEN 
                         March 2018 - Matt Martinez 
                              April 2018 – Salvador Del Campo 
                                   May 2018 – Ray McMullen 
                                                 June 2018 – Ray McMullen 
                                             July 2018 – Ralph Mendez 
                                                August 2018 – Manuel Baca 
                                                   September 2018 – Dick Clippinger 
 
Our Monthly Board Meetings are regularly held the first Wednesday of each month at 6:30 p.m. at the 
home of Ray McMullen, 22411 Robin Oaks, Diamond Bar.  Please note postponements for October 
2017, January 2018, and July 2018.Robin Oaks, diamond Bar.    
 

October 11..........November 1..........December 6 
January 10..........February 7..........March 7 

April 4..........May 2..........June 6 
July 11..........August 1..........September 5 

  
Please continue on Page 2. 
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2017-2018 DCM SCHEDULE 
 

Please note that the DCM’s this year are scheduled differently 
– some on the second Thursday, some on the third Thursday, 
one on Saturday – and all at different locations each month.  
Please be sure to check the schedule before you head out the 
door! 
 

 

 

OCTOBER 

 

NOVEMBER 

 

DECEMBER 

Saturday, January 27, 2018 
Cal-Nev-Ha Governor’s Visit 

Pathfinder Park 

February 8, 2018 
Holiday Inn 

West Covina 

March 8, 2018 
Troop Packing 

Williams Education Center, Glendora 

April 12, 2018 
The Continental 

Glendora 

May 10, 2018 
The Continental 

Glendora 

June 14, 2018 
Monrovia 

Info to follow 

July 12, 2018 
Elks Lodge 

Duarte 

August 16, 2018 
Diamond Bar Golf Course 

Walnut Valley host 

September 2018 
Individual Installations Month 

No DCM 
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Meeting Highlights... 
Ray reviewed all activities for our food distribution tomorrow at the Stadium at Walnut High 

School.  Be sure to be there at 7:00 a.m. so that we can begin distribution at 8:00 a.m.  Turkeys 

and vegetables will be delivered at 2:30 this afternoon. 

 

Eddie King reviewed activities at Isaiah’s 

Rock with collections being held at the 

Fairplex and distribution will be at Chino 

City Hall on December 23 beginning at 8:00 

a.m.  Sortings will be held at the Fairplex on 

December 20 and 21 from 6-9:00 p.m.  

President Manuel Baca presented a check for 

$300.00 to Isaiah’s Rock for the holiday 

festivities. 

 

Lt.-Governor Anna Wu reviewed her history 

as a five-year old child immigrating to the 

United States with her parents and joining Kiwins when she was in high school.  Anna is 

passionate about Kiwanis and Student Leadership Programs and working hard to increase 

membership and build new clubs.  Membership is currently under 200,000 worldwide 

(mostly in the U. S.), the lowest since 1953.  Our International President wants to establish 490 

new clubs and 50 have been opened since October.  Ken Manning is the Division 35 

Membership Chair.  We will use the Governor’s visit on January 27 as a membership drive. 

 

A winning opportunity was selected for Zach, but the Joker was not to be found.   

 

...Hail, Kiwanis! 

 
           Please continue on Page 4. 
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Governor Anna Wu Secretary Paul White Treasurer Debbie Deal 

Immediate Past LtG Mike Tanaka Region 13 Trustee Dave Wallach CNH Treasurer Robert Davis 

Region 13 SLP Advisor Patricia Cridland-Morse Service Leadership Program Mahmood Bashir 

Publicity - News Chair Tina Carey Publicity - Social Media Chair Stephanie Moreno 

Key Leader Program Lon Salgren Newsletter Editor Nancy Bashir Spiritual Aims Chair Anita White 

Rose Float Chair Dave Wallach Division Webmaster Richard Lee        

Membership/Formula Team Chair Ken Manning Club Builder Chair Mahmood Bashir 

Club Builder Gina Fanara Club Builder Vern Moyer Club Builder LaShawn Butler 

Club Counselor Robert Davis Club Counselor Mike Tanaka Club Counselor Dave Wallach 

Club Counselor Paul White Patriotism Chair Becky Harris  Relay for Life Cheryl Reynolds 

Read Around the World Vern Moyer Children’s Miracle Network Diane Hernandez 

 

Division 35 Leadership Team 2017-2018 

 

Please continue on Page 5.  

   

2017-2018 Kiwanis Club of Walnut Valley Administrative Board 

President  Manuel Baca 

President Elect Ralph Mendez 

Vice President Salvador Del Campo 

Immediate Past President All Members 

Treasurer Ray McMullen 

Secretary Aggie Kee 

Board Member Dick Clippinger 

Board Member Richard Malooly 

Board Member Matthew Martinez 

Board Member Ralph Mendez 

*********************************************************** 

*********************************************************** 
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CELEBRATIONS & ACTIVITIES  PROGRAMS 

   
 

 

   
 

 

   
 

 

   
 

 

 

“Maybe Christmas, the Grinch thought, doesn’t come from a store.” 

---   Dr. Seuss   --- 

 
 

 

 

Please visit us at www.walnutvalleykiwanis.org 

 
 

 

 

http://www.walnutvalleykiwanis.org/

